
REIGATE DANCE CENTRE 
T: 01737 247795/ E: info@reigatedancecentre.com 

 

Please contact Miss Evans 01737 247795 / info@reigatedancecentre.com if you have any queries.  

HARLEQUIN THEATRE SHOW 2019 
SHOW DATES: Friday 24th May – 6pm, Saturday 25th – 11am, 2.30pm & 6pm and Sunday 26th May – 2.30pm & 6pm 

Dress rehearsal: Sunday 19th May  
 
The show will soon be upon us!  Please find all the relevant show details you will need on the following page.  

 

Please read all the following carefully in order to help our backstage organisation. 
 

 

 Arrival and collection FROM STAGE DOOR ONLY PLEASE. Only students in the second half (except Group 1 
Starlight and Primary Ballet) participate in the finale. PLEASE NOTE WE ARE UNABLE TO PROVIDE ANY 
SUPERVISION BACKSTAGE BETWEEN SHOWS - ALL STUDENTS (UP TO AND INCLUDING YEAR 11) MUST BE 
COLLECTED AFTER EVERY PERFORMANCE. 
 

 ARRIVALS: Please observe the drop off and collection times for your child carefully.  We cannot accommodate 
children backstage before or after their assigned times due to matrons availability.  We also ask you to be 
patient with these timings as we have to make sure that all children are signed in and out correctly. 
 

 Students dancing in more than one number may remain in the theatre until their last collection time. They 
will be supervised. 
 

 COSTUMES: will be issued this term on receipt of payment of both costume and up to date fees.  
At the theatre, all children must come dressed in their costume with make-up and hair dressed as advised 
when you receive your costume. Please name ALL costumes and accessories.  Additional costumes must be 
brought with your child. 
 

 MAKE-UP:  Your child must arrive with stage make up on. The stage lights are very strong and children without 
make up will look extremely pale. Please see website for basic stage make up. 

 

 DRESSING ROOM ALLOCATION – Parents are not allowed backstage unless they are matrons or designated 
helpers.  Dancers will be signed in and out by the matrons.  

 

 Please do not provide your children with food or drinks – WATER ONLY PLEASE 

 
 

Promotional photography and filming of the DVD.  Professional photos of the show will be taken at the dress 
rehearsal and the DVD will be filmed on Saturday 25th (all performances.) 

 

 REGISTERING – All children MUST be registered online on our website www.reigatedancecentre.com  in order 
to participate in the show.  Please ensure you have done this asap as it is a requirement of S.C.C. 

 

Thanks to everyone for your co-operation in this enormous organisational task. Most importantly we need to make sure 
that all dancers remain safe and really enjoy their experience on stage. 

 

ENJOY THE SHOW! 
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